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The Importance of Proper Posture
Correct Alignment Leads to Better Health
Hope Bentley 

Working in front of a computer often leads to poor posture. Learn how to counteract the effects.

Enjoy the little
things, for one
day you may
look back and
realize they
were the big
things.
-Robert Brault
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Talk of good posture often generates
images of women walking in a circle with
books balanced on their heads or
soldiers standing at attention. But good
posture does not have to be rigid or
ridiculous. In fact, far from ridiculous,
it may be the key to good health.

According to Patrick Wroblewski, a
Boulder, Colorado-based structural
integration practitioner, "Good posture
is a dynamic, working awareness of how
gravity is coming down through the
body." In other words, just as the body
moves and changes throughout the day,
so should posture. 

Wroblewski explains that many people
come in to his practice with complaints

of lower back pain, and stiff necks and
shoulders, most of which have a direct
correlation to poor posture. If a person
sits hunched in front of a computer
screen all day, it's likely the head hovers
towards the screen, the lower back has
collapsed and the tail bone is supporting
the weight, and legs are crossed or
splayed. Bad standing posture includes
the same hunching or lateral

misalignment, like standing with a hip
cocked to one side. These common
forms of less-than-perfect posture mean
less-than-healthy consequences for the
body.

Does Posture Matter?
Ever feel low on energy? Get sick often?
Experience headaches or digestive upset,
like constipation or diarrhea? Feel less
agile than you used to be?  Your
postural habits may be behind these
symptoms.

Proper posture means the body is
aligned so that all the muscles work as
they were designed to. On the other
hand, poor posture leads to inefficient

movement, causing the muscles to have
to do extra work. For instance, if the
head isn't resting correctly on top of the
neck and spine but hovers over the chest
instead, the muscles at the back of the
neck have to remain contracted to hold
the head up. The results? Circulation
becomes hindered, and oxygen and



Practice makes perfect! Good postural habits require repetition and practice, practice, practice.
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nutrients have a hard time flowing
through the body. Contracted muscles
are less able to receive hydration and
energy, and the tissue eventually
becomes hard and fibrous. Eventually,
muscles can pull bones out of alignment
and cause serious problems and
discomfort. 

The bottom line is, poor posture can
lead to muscular stress and fatigue,
which can in turn lead to deficient
circulation, compromised immunity,
and poor lymph flow--which brings us
back to low energy, frequent illness,
headaches, digestive issues, and waning
agility. So to answer our earlier
question, yes, posture matters. 

Perfecting Posture
Correcting poor posture requires
undoing the hardening, or fibrosis, of
the muscles that have been habitually
contracted, allowing them to relax and
the bones to move back into place.
Perhaps a simple concept, but not an
easy task. 

Wroblewski uses a combination of
techniques to help correct posture:
Swedish massage can help increase
circulation and release chronically held
areas. Deep tissue massage helps wake up
the body and reverse some of the fibrosis
in the tissue. And other bodywork
techniques can further precipitate
postural adjustments. He says, "Any
kind of manipulation--craniosacral,
acupressure--can cause an unwinding of
tension and allow the body to release to
the position in which it belongs." 

Wroblewski also recommends movement
education, an umbrella term that
includes many types of bodywork, such
as Alexander Technique, Feldenkrais
Method, Hellerwork, and Trager
Approach. Movement education
advocates that one's body structure and
movements can get stuck in habitual,
unhealthy patterns. Movement
education unwinds the patterns and
teaches the body, as well as the mind,
anew. This is done through a series of
sessions where practitioners may use
hands-on manipulation to teach the
student different, more efficient ways to
move, sit, stand, reach, bend, lift and
walk. Ultimately, this balances the body
and allows energy to move freely.

Movement education techniques may be

especially beneficial for people suffering
from chronic difficulties, but also for
anyone trying to achieve higher levels of
physical and mental wellness. 

According to Wroblewski, bodywork can
induce a "neutral reprogramming," so
that people can start from scratch and
learn to recognize when good posture is
breaking down. Then the necessary
adjustments can be made.  

What's a Body To Do?
Desk jobs are notorious for wreaking
havoc and causing postural
impairments. Sitting for hours on end
staring at a computer screen is likely one
of the worst things you can do to your
body. If you spend a lot of time sitting,
make sure both feet are flat on the
ground to give yourself a "tripod" of
stability for the spine to rest on. Also, be
sure to take frequent breaks, even if it
just means walking to the window for a

moment, or getting a glass of water. And
when standing, distribute weight evenly
between both feet, and don't lock the
knees or ankles. 

Good posture takes practice, practice,
practice and constant reminding.
Wroblewski suggests leaving reminders
in places where you will run into them
throughout your day. 

Old habits die hard, and this is true for
muscular habits too. Be sure to schedule
a series of massage treatments to help
retrain the body. And talk to your
practitioner about stretches and posture
tips that can enhance your massage
sessions. As you progress, you will notice
less joint and muscle pain, fewer
headaches, more energy, and possibly
even stronger immunity and better
digestion. Finally, you will develop a
stronger awareness of your body and an
increased sense of well being. 



Water helps keep the body at optimum health.

The Wonders of Water
For Skin Health and More
Shelley Burns, N.D. 

Exercise Myths
Fiction Vs. Fact
 

Creams, nutritional supplements,
treatments, lotions, and potions. We are
always looking for the next miracle
product to keep skin looking healthy and
young. However, there is one essential,
inexpensive, and often overlooked
nutrient right at your fingertips: water. 

Just as a car cannot function without oil,
our bodies cannot function without
water. After oxygen, H2O is the most
important component of the body,
responsible for 65-70 percent of its
composition. And of this, 80 percent is
dedicated to the skin. 

Water is the medium for various
enzymatic and chemical reactions in the
body. It moves nutrients, hormones,
antibodies, and oxygen through the
blood and lymphatic systems, and it also
helps form the matrix of the skin.
Devoid of water, the skin becomes
dehydrated, resulting in a dry, dull
tone.

It's likely that the moment a person feels
thirsty, mild dehydration has already set

in. To keep the complexion looking
smooth and blemish-free, drink water
upon waking and continue drinking it
throughout the day at one- to two-hour
intervals. At least six 8-oz. glasses of
water should be consumed daily and
more if you are exercising, perspiring,
and/or in hot weather. Ideally, intake
should be between ten and twelve 8-oz.
glasses of water a day. One note: Don't
increase water intake all at once, as the
kidneys and digestive system need time
to adjust. Add one 8-oz. glass every day
or every second day.  

What counts toward your daily water
intake? Just the basics: water and herbal
tea. Caffeinated beverages and alcoholic
drinks are diuretics that can contribute
to dehydration, requiring even more
hydration after drinking. 

Not only is water important for skin
health, it can also play a key role in the
prevention of disease. Drinking eight
glasses of water a day can decrease the
risk of colon cancer, bladder cancer,
and potentially even breast cancer. 

Although old fitness fictions like "no
pain, no gain" are fading fast, plenty of
misconceptions still exist. Following are
some of the most common myths,
counteracted by the latest research.

FICTION: You will burn more fat if
you exercise longer at a lower
intensity.
FACT: The most important focus in
exercise and weight control is how many
calories are burned during the activity.
The faster you walk, step or run, the
more calories you use per minute.
However, high-intensity exercise may be
more difficult to sustain.

FICTION: If you're not going to work
out hard and often, exercise is a waste
of time.

FACT: Any exercise is better than none.
For example, regular walking or
gardening for as little as an hour a week
has been shown to reduce the risk of
heart disease.

FICTION: If you exercise long and
hard enough, you will always get the
results you want.
FACT: In reality, genetics plays an
important role in how people respond
to exercise. Your development of
strength, speed, and endurance may be
very different from that of other people
you know. 

FICTION: The health and fitness
benefits of mind-body exercise like t'ai
chi and yoga are questionable.
FACT: The benefits abound! T'ai Chi,

for example, has been shown to help
treat low-back pain and fibromyalgia.
Improved flexibility, strength, and stress
management are just some of the
benefits.

FICTION: Home workouts are fine,
but going to a gym is the best way to get
fit.
FACT: Some people find it easier to
stick to a home-based fitness program.
In spite of all the hype on trendy
exercise programs and facilities, the best
program for you is the one you will
participate in consistently.

This information was provided by
IDEA, www.ideafit.com.



Forget not that
the earth
delights to feel
your bare feet
and the winds
long to play with
your hair.
-Kahlil Gibran

Hello to everyone, & welcome Fall!
We've had a rather mild summer (for Dallas), so now we can
breathe easier again without those awful summertime ozone
alert days. Fall is such a nice season, despite school
restarting, & all that that involves. And it's a bit cooler...
I wanted to let everyone know that I have finally redone my
website. A few things still need 'polishing' a bit, but, it is up &
going now. The previous one needed updating reeeally
badly, & so now it is. I will be adding more to it as time goes
on, especially on the Client Education & Misc/Humor pages.
I'll still have brochures listed, papers I have written, such as
Fibromyalgia, previous issues of my newsletters, and  &
eventually articles I have found that may be helpful. Please
feel free to check these out. I firmly believe that the more you
know about your body, & what is or could be wrong, the
more ammunition you have to help stay out of pain. Pain,
after all, IS what we don't want! Don't forget to schedule
bodywork/massage sessions when pain does find you, or as
your maintanence to help avoid it.
If you refer a new client to me that I treat, I'll give you 50%
off your next session for thinking of me. I always do so
appreciate any referrals you send to me, & I promise to take
good care of them!   Smiles always, Lucy  :-)
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